
Announcements 

05-26-2024 
 
In honor of Memorial Day, there is no Community Meal. If you are 
interested in sponsoring a meal, please see Georgia Kingsley. 
 
The annual CSA capital campaign has begun. If you are a registered 
member of St. Charles, you should have received a mailing from the 
Archdiocese or soon will. If you are not registered and want to give to 
CSA, please pick up a card from the back table, fill it out, and return it 
to the rectory. This is a very important campaign for St. Charles. If we 
don’t make our required amount, the shortfall will be deducted from our 
account.  
 
If you are a vendor looking for an opportunity to sell your products at 
the Black Catholic Women’s Retreat, please pick up an application 
form from the back table today. 
 
The Archdiocese of Detroit recently began a pastoral planning process 
focused mainly on three matters: 1) Improving our evangelization 
outreach; 2) The role of Catholic schools, and 3) Better use of and 
collaboration surrounding human, facility, and financial resources. If 
we have your email, you have already received an email from Fr. 
Buersmeyer about the importance of this process and asking you to take 
some time to respond to the questions. The email contains a QR Code 
that will take you to the questions. For each question, if your feelings 
don’t correspond with the provided responses, please use the “other” 
response option. If you do not have email, please pick up a copy of 
what was sent in the email and respond. We are asking for as many of 
you as possible to respond to this process. If you have questions or need 
help with the site, please contact the rectory. The deadline for responses 
is June 15, 2024. 
 
 


